
Crowan School Newsletter – 14th June 2024

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Poppy and Alfie

Trenoweth:  Ellie and Rosie

Pengelly: Evie and Rodrigo

Crenver: Year 6 Londoners and Ori

Well done all of you! 

Attendance!

Releath: 98.3%

Trenoweth: 93.8%

Pengelly: 92.3%

Crenver: 90.8%

Well Done Releath!

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 19th June – Sports day (1.30pm start)
Wednesday 26th June – Fun Sports day – pirate themed (1.30pm start)

Thursday 27th June – Releath visit to Crowan church
Thursday 27th June- Pengelly visit to St Michael’s Mount

Thursday 4th July – BF adventure day
Monday 8th July – Pasty making session (Trenoweth and Pengelly)

Thursday 11th July – Releath visit to Trefewha Farm
Saturday 13th July – Praze Fair Show  

Wednesday 17th /Thursday 18th July – KS2 Performance of ‘Robin Hood’
Monday 22nd July – Leavers’ assembly (Year 6 parents)

Tuesday 23rd July – Last day of term 
Wednesday 24th July – INSET day (school closed to pupils)

SPORTS DAY and FUN SPORTS DAY

On Wednesday (19th June) we will be having sports day, this will start at 
1.30pm. The children can wear a T-shirt (or accessory) to match their team 
colour. If you do not know your child’s team colour, please speak to their 

class teacher.

On Wednesday (26th June) we will be having our fun sports, which will also 
begin at 1.30pm. The theme will be pirates, so please could the children 

wear something pirate- like. This could be a stripy t-shirt, a hat, a bandana 
or you could have a full costume! 

END OF YEAR TROPHIES

If your child received a trophy at 
the end of last year, could we 

please request it is returned to 
Mrs Coates as soon as possible. 

Thank you.



YEAR 6 VISIT TO LONDON

We were so proud of the Year 6 children who went to London this week, with several 
members of the public congratulating them on their behaviour and attitude. They had 
an amazing time exploring the city (although walking 23.9 miles in 3 days was tough!). 

Thank you so much to Mrs Watts, Mr Bromley and Mrs Taylor who also gave up their 
time to give the children this amazing opportunity.  

PRAZE FAIR SHOW

The children will be taking part in the art 
and handwriting classes with the school, 
but there are lots more classes that the 

children can enter individually. Knowing
how creative the children are and seeing 
their amazing entries for the summer fair,

we would like to encourage as many 
children as possible to support this 

important event in the village. 
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